
Civic Orchestra auditions to be held

October 5, 1967

Auditions will be held for vocal soloists on Sunday afternoon, October 22nd for the La Jolla Civic-University
Orchestra, announced Thomas Nee, conductor of the orchestra. Auditions will be from 2:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. in the
Recital Hall of Matthews Campus of the University of California, San Diego.

Vocalists for the Orchestra will have the opportunity to sing in Berlioz' "Childhood of Christ," Orff's "Carmina
Burana" or various cantatas to be performed by the orchestra and chorus during the year, Nee said.

Persons wishing to audition should bring two works, one to be sung in English. An accompanist will be
available upon request.

Interested persons should phone 454-0068.


